
CDEP Committee – November 19, 2024 
 

The CDEP committee met on November 19, 2024, and reviewed the grade 3-8 New York State Assessment 

results, Regents results and Graduation rates for the 2023-2024 school year.  Members of the Comprehensive 

School Counseling Plan committee reviewed the goals for elementary, middle, and high schools for the 2024-

2025 school year.  Ms. Rounds provided an update on the MTSS committee work that has been completed and 

implemented as well as the next steps for the District.  Mr. White provided curriculum and instructional 

updates for the District.  He also reviewed the Framework for data review that is set up in the District.  The 

building principals shared what that looks like in each of their schools.  In the afternoon, the School 

Improvement Teams (SIT) reviewed their 2024-2025 school improvement plans.  They highlighted the 

progress towards each of their goals.  To conclude the day each SIT team presented their information to the 

entire CDEP committee.  The next CDEP meeting is scheduled for February 26, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. in the 

High School Auditorium.  

 

 

 

 

 


